
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 8/31/2010 1:33:35 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: guidebooks

Hi
Brian,

Thank
you so much for the guidebooks. I like the English one with all the 
castles. As far the crowns, we'd like to take you to lunch or dinner when 
we get back. There's this new amazing restaurant in the Mission called 
"Commonwealth" which is in your taste world.

thanks
again very much.

Marzia Zafar 
. acpuc.ca.gov.
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